Museum of Vanning
Director’s Blog
March 17, 2022

Hello Vanners,

Just thought | would give you a little update on what’s been happening around the Museum of Vanning.
Our upcoming fourth annual tax relief van show at Sam’s Beach bar is coming up in just a few short
weeks. Would really appreciate it if you would give us a heads up and let us know that you will be
coming. Sam’s is trying to get a bit of a headcount to know how many people and bands we may have
attending. So if you could just send me a quick PM or a notification off this post and let us know that
would really help.

Also, on another note, April is the time when the bulk of our membership renewals start coming new.
We really need your help and these memberships help greatly in our fundraising programs. So if you get
your renewal please give it some consideration to helping support the museum.

The van show is really coming along great, the trophies are done the collectibles are in, and lots of fun
stuff for the goodie bags so all we need is you hope everyone has a great weekend and hope to hear
from you soon.

Keep on vannin!
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